
MOST IMMEDIATE 

GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN 
MINISTRY OF INTERIOR 

<><><> 

Subject:- MEASURES REGARDING VISAS CASES IN MINISTRY OF INTERIOR IN  

WAKE OF CORONA VIRUS  

In continuation of this Ministry's letter of even number dated 

03.04.2020 on the subject cited above. 

The Competent Authority has been pleased to further extend the 

validity of all types of visas issued to foreign nationals who are currently in 

Pakistan for a further period till 30th June, 2020. 

This issues with the approval of Competent Authority. 

4444 
(Khalid Raso I) 

Joint Secretary (PE/FIA) 

Secretary, Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Islamabad  
Additional Director General (Immigration) FIA (HQ), Islamabad  
Director General IMPASS (HQ), Islamabad  

Mb o Interior U.0 No. 1/20/2020-Visa dated 29th April, 2020 

Copy to:- 

Governor, State Bank of Pakistan, Karachi 

Chairman, Pakistan Telecommunication 

Authority, Islamabad 

SPS to Secretary, Ministry of Interior, Islamabad 

iv. 	PRO to Minister of Interior, Islamabad 

PS to Additional Secretary-III, Mol 

Ss-i-ex,y. 	
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